
 
 
January 8, 2023 

 

Judge Bill Gravell 
Williamson County Courthouse 
710 Main Street, Suite 101 
Georgetown, TX 78626 
 
The Honorable Judge Bill Gravell and Williamson County Commissioners, 
 
I am requesting the Commissioner’s Court approve the appointment of a new board member, Jason 
Hamilton of Round Rock, to the Williamson County Child Welfare Board. If appointed, Mr. Hamilton will 
be filling a vacant position whose term expired in September 2022, therefore his initial term would start 
in January 2023 and run through fiscal year 2025.  I have included his application for your review. 
 
Please place this request for approval of Mr. Hamilton to the WCCWB on your agenda at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your continued support, 
enabling the board to partner with Williamson County and Child Protective Services to serve the children 
in foster care from Williamson County! 
 
Sincerely, 
Kim 
 
Kim Gibbons  
WCCWB President 
kimlgibbons@gmail.com 
512-415-9609 
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